

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA STUDENT GOVERNMENT Office of the President

Press Release 01-14

To: The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus

From: Student Government Leadership Subject: Week of September 28th Updates

Date: October 2nd, 2020

This week's update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:

Federal Student Government

- Getting ready for Homecoming Kickoff!
- Working to create Professional Series for our Executive Branch Members.
- Working on Student Org storage with Tampa Executive Branch Members.
- Started meetings for the Activity and Service Recommendation Committee.
- Called the Student Memorial Committee to order.

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.

Local Student Government

- SG Student Leaders attended another meeting with the planners of the new Wellness Center and provided input.
- Lieutenant Marty King from the USF Tampa Police Department is taking over the oversight of SAFE Team in lieu of Captain Mike Klingebiel's retirement.
- Participated in a virtual roundtable discussion with Florida Representative Ben Diamond.
- Discussed ways to supplement annual Day at the Capitol event in lieu of the pandemic.
- Participated in an interview with The Oracle about Homecoming Spirit Week.
- Continued discussion about storage space for student organizations.
- Apply to be a member of the Diversity Council!

Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.